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July 19, 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Students,  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to the 2022-23 school year! It feels like kids were just leaving 

the building, but now it is time to welcome them back. We are looking forward to another great year to be a 

Maverick! We start this year with a unique challenge that many schools across our state are facing, teaching shortage. 

We have struggled finding teachers for Ag. Education and Band. Thankfully we have hired a band teacher, Drake 

Middleton, but he is not able to join us until 2nd Semester in January as he finishes up his degree obligations. 

 

Enrollment will be located at the KCHS Office on the 2nd floor of the school, August 1st-4th from 8:00am to 

3:00pm. We will again be using SignUpGenius to schedule enrollment appointments. Links to the schedule can be 

accessed on the USD 422 Website as well as USD 422 Facebook and Twitter pages. (The link can also be accessed 

by clicking here: KCHS Enrollment.) 

 

Please take time to look over your child’s enrollment form and make necessary changes. To help speed the process 

please have all documentation filled out fully. If your child is entering our school for the first time, we will need a 

copy of your child’s birth certificate, social security card, and immunization record so that copies can be made for 

permanent file. State law requires that students' immunizations must be current to attend school. Be sure that we have 

your most current address and phone number on file. Our goal is to continue to develop channels to communicate 

information to parents effectively.  

       

*Information for school physicals:  

If your student is participating in a physical education class only, he/she may get a health release at the Kiowa 

County Health Department (723-2136) or at a clinic.  

 

If your student will be participating in a sports activity or cheerleading, he/she will need a KSHSAA physical with 

a doctor of your choice. Greensburg Family Practice will be having physicals in Greensburg on July 27-28 from 

5:30pm-8:30pm. Please call their office to make an appointment for a physical, 723-2127. If you attend on these days 

the cost is $15. Physicals done outside of those dates will be charged the regular office rate. To help speed the 

process please have all documentation filled out fully.  

 

Important dates: 

 Monday, August 15 First Day of Fall Sports Practice: Cross Country, Football, Tennis & Volleyball 

*Physicals must be in the KCHS Office before student can practice 

 Tuesday, August 17 Freshmen & New Student Orientation @ 9:00am  

 Thursday, August 18 First Day of Classes 

 Friday, August 19 KCHS Back-to-School Dance @ 8:30pm 

 

If you have any questions regarding the enrollment process, please call the high school office at 723-2164 or email 

Dana Trummel, dtrummel@usd422.org. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 
Travis Powell 
Kiowa County High School Principal 

KIOWA COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DA8AB28AAF9C16-kchs2

